To: Rich Fabina

From: Richard King
Certification Department Coordinator
Elite Electronic Engineering

RE: FCC ID BFV2001 and BFV2101
Applicant: Golden Eagle

Corr. Ref. #:

731 Confirm. #: TC 100091 & TC 100092

Date: 06/06/01

For the above-mentioned FCC ID numbers the grants were revised to include the entire frequency
ranges the devices could operate in. If | need to send this letter to the "submit correspondence”
site please let me know.

Please feel free to contact me here at Elite with any comments, questions or concerns regarding
this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard King

Certification Department Coordinator
Elite Electronic Engineering
Telephone: (630) 495-9770

E-mail: reking@elitetest.com



